
From: Winstanley, Doreen [Doreen.Winstanley@warwick.ac.uk] 
Sent: 30 November 2009 17:07 
To: Eilidh Young 
Subject: FW: Butterfly project award (darwin Initiative 15-013) 
 
Attachments: GTA 026.jpg; GTA 019.jpg; GTA 024.jpg 
 
Dear Eilidh 
 
I am sending a photo of the award ceremony. Delano Davis from Toka (with green polo shirt) is 
a member of the butterfly team.  
 
The butterfly house is back on track and now they have 4 months to get their pupae production 
sorted ready for the UK and European export season starting April 2010. Neil Naish will 
continue to work in developing the farming side of the business. I will be retiring from the 
University at Christmas. I hope to do some consultancy and good deeds. 
If I can be useful please let me know. I would like to attend any future meetings. My e-mail 
address will be doreenwinstanley@goodlemail.co.uk 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Doreen 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Hemchandranauth Sambhu [mailto:hsambhu@iwokrama.org] 
Sent: 24 November 2009 14:46 
To: 'Winstanley, Doreen'; 'Neil Naish'; 'verley jacobus'; 'Arnold Jacobus'; 'Delano Davis'; 
'Michael James'; 'Sydney Allicock'; 'Vincent Henry'; bertiexavier@yahoo.com; 
emily.allicock@gmail.com; 'Cecilia Greene'; philip_sultherlan@yahoo.com; 'Priya Maharaj'; 
'Colin Edwards'; 'Calvin R. Bernard'; 'Wildlife Division'; Sarah.Wheeler2@fco.gov.uk; 
Simon.Bond@fco.gov.uk; 'Aiesha Williams'; 'Odacy Davis'; 'Damian Fernandes' 
Cc: gtstaff@iwokrama.org; fsstaff@iwokrama.org; 'Graham Watkins' 
Subject: Butterfly project award 
 
Hi All 
Last night the Butterfly project was presented with an award " the most creative tourism 
initative" for 2009 from the Ministry of Tourism.  
Attached are some photos: 
Delano Davis collecting the award from the president of THAG {Tourism and Hospitality 
Association of Guyana}{pix 19}. Group photo of awardees {pix 24} and a close up of Delano 
{pix 26}. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Sambhu  
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